

A letter from our President/CEO

OFFICERS

Timothy J. Smyth, Esq. Chairman of the Board

Daniel E. Waltz

President/Chief Executive Officer

Thomas J. Tinlin

First Vice President

Kevin Linskey Second Vice President

James R. Driscoll

Neil C. McGonagle
Assistant Treasurer

Cecil Jones
Security

Coleman G. Flaherty

DIRECTORS

Mark Bernard

AFSCME

Susan E. Connolly

Auditing Department

James R. Driscoll
Police Department

Coleman G. Flaherty

Transportation Department

Brian Gill
Police Department

Stephen W. Green

Police Department
Cecil Jones

Police Department
Kevin Linskey

Public Works Department

Neil C. McGonagle Boston Retirement Board

Matthew F. Moroney
Public Facilities Department

Gregory T. Rooney
Property Management Department

Timothy J. Smyth, Esq. Boston Retirement Board

Chris "Tiger" Stockbridge
Code Enforcement Police

Thomas J. Tinlin

Massachusetts Department
of Transportation

June 6, 2017

Dear Members.

As the new President/CEO of your Credit Union, I would like to thank the Board and you for the opportunity to be a member of your City of Boston Credit Union management team. Your Credit Union is one of which you can be very proud to be a member and one of the strongest and oldest credit unions in the Commonwealth and the nation, one with which I am extremely proud to be associated. The leadership of CBCU's Board members, prior CEOs, management team, staff and support of loyal members, such as you, have resulted in an exceptionally strong, well-established credit union for over 102 years thanks to our original founder, Mayor James Michael Curley, which has made City of Boston Credit Union a credit union which is well-positioned for the challenges of the future. It is my desire and will be my objective to continue the tradition of providing you, our valued members, with the best, personal, professional, and friendly member service, as well as, the latest technology-savvy, member-interfacing services of any other financial institution.

Our goal is to have City of Boston Credit Union become your one-stop financial service center. We want you to think of City of Boston Credit Union first when you need a mortgage or loan for whatever purpose or have some extra money to invest. Remember, doing business with your Credit Union benefits all members and enhances our ability to provide new services to all members. I would encourage you to spread the word and invite all of your family, friends and neighbors to become members of City of Boston Credit Union as we are able to accept membership from anyone employed by the City of Boston and the Commonwealth of Massachusetts, as well as, anyone living or working in Suffolk and Norfolk Counties and their family members.

Over the next few months, we will be planning "Meet and Greet" receptions at each branch office which I hope you will attend in order for you to have an opportunity to meet me and me to meet you. On a personal note, I would like the opportunity to thank prior CEO, Dan Trombley, for his leadership and 13 years of dedicated service to the Credit Union. I would like to thank him, the Board, management team and employees for their encouragement and support during my transition into this position. I also wish Dan great health, a wonderful/carefree retirement and an excellent round of golf!

Most Sincerely,

Daniel E. Waltz President/CEO